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Matt Strickler is the Secretary of Natural Resources and Chief Resilience Officer for the Commonwealth 

of Virginia. Before joining the Northam Administration, he served as Senior Policy Advisor to 

Democratic members of the House of Representatives Committee on Natural Resources. Immediately 

prior to his time on Capitol Hill, Matt worked in the Virginia General Assembly as a legislative 

assistant to then-state Senator Ralph Northam. Originally from Lexington, Va., Matt holds master’s 

degrees in public policy and marine science from the College of William and Mary and the Virginia 

Institute of Marine Science.  


